
Stavinoha – 3rd Six Weeks 

Environmental Systems 2024-2025 
MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

11/4 11/5 11/6 11/7 11/8 

 
STAFF 

DEVELOPMENT 
 

STUDENT HOLIDAY 

-We will explore natural 
disasters and how they 
develop. 
-I will be able to identify 
natural disasters and the 
causes. 
*Natural Disaster 
Newspaper – Major grade 

TEKS: 7A and 7C 

-We will explore natural 
disasters and how they 
develop. 
-I will be able to identify 
natural disasters and the 
causes. 
*Natural Disaster 
Newspaper – Major grade 

TEKS: 7A and 7C 

-We will explore natural 
disasters and how they 
develop. 
-I will be able to identify 
natural disasters and the 
causes. 
*Natural Disaster 
Newspaper – Major grade 

TEKS: 7A and 7C 

-We will explore natural 
disasters and how they 
develop. 
-I will be able to identify 
natural disasters and the 
causes. 
*Environmental Impact 
Project 

TEKS: 7A and 7C 

11/11 11/12 11/13 11/14 11/15 
-We will explore natural 
disasters and how they 
develop. 
-I will be able to identify 
natural disasters and the 
causes. 
*Environmental Impact 
Project 

TEKS: 7A and 7C 

-We will explore natural 
disasters and how they 
develop. 
-I will be able to identify 
natural disasters and the 
causes. 
*Environmental Impact 
Project Due – Major 
grade 

TEKS: 7A and 7C 

-We will explore all 
natural disasters. 
-I will be able to identify 
natural disasters from the 
characteristics. 
*The Day After 
Tomorrow Movie 
TEKS: 7A and 7C 

-We will explore all 
natural disasters. 
-I will be able to identify 
natural disasters from the 
characteristics. 
*The Day After 
Tomorrow Movie 

TEKS: 7A and 7C 

-We will explore all 
natural disasters. 
-I will be able to identify 
natural disasters from the 
characteristics. 
*The Day After 
Tomorrow Movie 

TEKS: 7A and 7C 

11/18 11/19 11/20 11/21 11/22 
-We will discuss the types 
of clouds. 
-I will be able to identify 
the types of clouds. 
*Clouds Notes 

TEKS: 7A and 7C 

-We will draw the types of 
clouds. 
-I will be able to identify 
the types of clouds. 
*Clouds Practice 

TEKS: 7A and 7C 

-We will create the types 
of clouds. 
-I will be able to identify 
the types of clouds. 
*Clouds Poster 

TEKS: 7A and 7C 

-We will create the types 
of clouds. 
-I will be able to identify 
the types of clouds. 
*Clouds Poster 

TEKS: 7A and 7C 

-We will create the types 
of clouds. 
-I will be able to identify 
the types of clouds. 
*Clouds Poster Due 

TEKS: 7A and 7C 

11/25 11/26 11/27 11/28 11/29 

 

 

                

            
12/2 12/3 12/4 12/5 12/6 
-We will create the types 
of clouds. 
-I will be able to identify 
the types of clouds. 
*Clouds Practice 

TEKS: 7A and 7C 

-We will draw the types of 
clouds. 
-I will be able to identify 
the types of clouds. 
*Clouds Practice 

TEKS: 7A and 7C 

-We will create the types 
of clouds. 
-I will be able to identify 
the types of clouds. 
*Clouds and what they 
do practice 

TEKS: 7A and 7C 

-We will create the types 
of clouds. 
-I will be able to identify 
the types of clouds. 
*Clouds Practice 

TEKS: 7A and 7C 

-We will create the types 
of clouds. 
-I will be able to identify 
the types of clouds. 
*Clouds Practice 
TEKS: 7A and 7C 

12/9 12/10 12/11 12/12 12/13 
-We will create the types 
of clouds. 
-I will be able to identify 
the types of clouds. 
*Clouds Brochure – Major 
Grade 
TEKS: 7A and 7C 

-We will create the types 
of clouds. 
-I will be able to identify 
the types of clouds. 
*Clouds Brochure – Major 
Grade 
TEKS: 7A and 7C 

-We will create the types 
of clouds. 
-I will be able to identify 
the types of clouds. 
*Clouds Brochure – Major 
Grade 

TEKS: 7A and 7C 

-Semester exam 
review 

-Semester exam 
review 

12/16 12/17 12/18 12/19 Early Dismissal 12/20 

-Semester exam 
review 

 
SEMESTER EXAMS 

 
SEMESTER EXAMS 

 
SEMESTER EXAMS 

 
SCHOOL HOLIDAY 

    Christmas Break! 

 


